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Schedule 37 to the Minutes of 
th.e Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, July 18, 2016. 

I am so disheartened at how uninformed a portion of the community is about what Generation Daycare is 
attempting to do at the Imperial Landing site. Concerns about traffic congestion - when there is a 72 spot 
underground parking lot available for drop off/pick up and the increased safety concerns with the kids crossing 
the streets with the increased traffic - ignoring the fact the boardwalk takes the kids all the way from the 
proposed daycare site to the back field of Homma Elementary (nevermind they have been walking along Trites 
Rd for a number of years which does not even have a sidewalk on the east side). Please do the right thing for the 
community, the parents, the children and allow Generation Daycare to relocate to the heart of our village. The 
benefit for their future far outweighs the uninformed concerns raised by a few community members. 

Sarah Louie - long time Steveston village resident and parent of a child who has been receiving outstanding 
support from Generation Daycare since it opened. 
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